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Atlantic - Minister’s response to in-pit tailings environmental 
assessment  

St Barbara Limited (“St Barbara” or the “Company”) (ASX: SBM) has received requests for information from the Nova Scotian 

Minister of Environment and Climate Change in response to the environmental assessment of the proposal to deposit tailings into 

the Touquoy open pit. 

As stated in the Q2 Quarterly Report released to the ASX on 25 January 2023, any delays in approvals to in-pit tailings would 

trigger cessation of production early in FY24.  

In the Company’s view, compilation of the information required to answer the Minister’s questions would indeed take more time 

than is available before capacity of the existing tailings management facility is reached in early FY24. As a result, the Company 

anticipates placing the operations into care and maintenance at that time. 

The Company will continue to engage with the Nova Scotian government. 

Authorised by 

Dan Lougher 

Managing Director & CEO 

For more information 

Investor Relations 

Chris Maitland 

Head of Investor Relations 

chris.maitland@stbarbara.com.au 

T: +61 3 8660 1914 

M: +61 477 120 070 

Kasun Liyanaarachchi,  

Manager Investor Relations 

kasun.liyanaarachchi@stbarbara.com.au 

T +61 8 9380 7854 

M +61 499 538 252 

St Barbara Limited  ACN 009 165 066 

Level 7, 40 The Esplanade, Perth WA 6000 ASX: SBM 

PO Box 1161, West Perth, WA 6872 ADR: STBMY 

T +61 8 9476 5555  F +61 8 9476 5500  stbarbara.com.au 

mailto:chris.maitland@stbarbara.com.au
mailto:kasun.liyanaarachchi@stbarbara.com.au

